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January 3, 2023 

In Case You Missed It: December 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through December 2022. To read any of the following 
notifications, please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• December 1: In Case You Missed It: November 2022 Notification Summary 
• December 8: Notice of Change to Nursing Facility Bonus Payment Structure 
• December 14: Electronic Visit Verification Required For Personal Care Visits and Home 

Health Care Services Starting in 2023 
• December 15: HPSM Provider Newsletter Now Available Online 
• December 22: New CareAdvantage D-SNP Formulary Change Effective 1/1/2023 
• December 23: Preventive Cancer Screenings For People With Disabilities 
• December 28: Submit Authorization Requests Using HPSM’s Provider Portal 
• December 29: HPSM Dental Provider Update 
• December 29: Reimbursement Rate Update for Intermediate Care Facilities 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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